
October Newsletter 

 

Only 2% of AAUW membership includes women of color. What if our vision of 
ourselves as well-intentioned people is at odds with the reality of who we really 

are and what we really think? 
 

Speaker: Betsy Harrington (AAUW-Greensboro) has facilitated many groups of 
adults and youth in having courageous conversations around difficult issues. 



Register Here  

 

10AM Zoom opens (Slideshow) | 10:15AM Social time | 10:30AM Call to Order 

Q&A last 20 minutes | Adjourns no later than Noon 

 

 

 

2022-2023 
Fundraising 
Our branch supports 
scholarships at four (4) 
local schools 

 

More info  

 

     

AAUW-ODC funds scholarships at these local colleges and universities: 

• UNC-Chapel Hill 
• North Carolina Central University 
• Durham Technical Community College 
• Central Carolina Community College 

To fund these scholarships we need to raise $5000 annually. 

Help us help local women pursuing their educational goals. Donate today! 



For more information please visit our website at 
https://chapelhill-nc.aauw.net/scholarship-fundraisers-progress-report/ 

 

Welcome New 
Members 
We have had SIX NEW members join 
the ODC branch since summer 2022! 

• Heather Bristol 
• Donita Robinson 
• Katy Jones 
• Sandy Kooistra 
• Betty Myers 
• Tiffini Patil 

 

 

 

     

Please join me in welcoming these new members and involving them in our 
branch activities! 

Renewal Reminder 

GOOD NEWS for those members who have NOT YET renewed: National 
AAUW has extended your “GRACE” period to NOVEMBER 30TH. So, if you 
keep meaning to send in your check or Pay Pal the $88 annual renewal dues, 
you still have time before your membership expires and you are dropped from 
our branch roster. Don’t let that happen! Send a check made payable to 
AAUW-ODC to: AAUW-ODC, P.O. Box 9303, Chapel Hill, NC 27515 TODAY. 

2022-2023 Yearbook 

Member Kay White has been hard at work developing the Yearbook and 
Directory for our branch. Please be sure to renew your membership to ensure 
you are listed in our directory. It will be sent to members only via email in late 
October/early November. Kay has been putting the Yearbook together for the 
last 15 years! Thanks, Kay!! 

 


